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Shhh! It’s a surprise! 

Please sign up to come in and read a story (or two) to 

the class.  Parents, Carers, Grandparents, Uncles and 

Aunties all welcome.  We can provide a book or you 

can bring in one of your child’s favourites from home. 

Launched in Autumn 2019, this was a really popular 

and successful approach to encourage excitement 

about reading and stories. The children loved waiting 

to see who would arrive with a story. 

This Autumn ‘Mystery Reader’ returns. We are asking 

for parents to sign up to a Friday at 2.45pm.  If you are 

unable to make that time or day due to working then 

please talk to your child’s class teacher and I am sure 

we can fit in an alternative time/day. 

 

See your class teacher to sign up. 

On the day please sign in at the school office when 

you arrive.  

Can’t wait to see you!  Shhhhhhhh! 


